CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 92-23

FROM: Mavor Stein
DATE: Februarv 18, 1992
RE: Airport Property Leases

At their Februarv 10 meeting Council did not approve a motion
which would have authorized the Mayvor to negotiate leases with
both fuel service airport lease lot applicants. Mr. Carson
asked for reconsideration at the February 24 Council meeting.

A motion "to reconsider the February 10 motion to approve
CM92-15, Option A" is in order.

At 1its regular meeting February 11, the Wasilla Planning and
Utilities Commissioners answered an informal inquiry from
Councilman McCarthy about the proposed 1leases. Each of the
four members present recommended that the Council authorize
negotiations of all leases and leave economic and competitive
decisions to the lease applicants.

The Administration concurs in that recommendation.

 John'C. Stein, Mavor




